
INSURANCE REQUIREMENT 
 
 
RE:  Home Insurance Policy      
 
 
DEAR POTENTIAL SOLAR CUSTOMER,   
 
As a part of the requirements for our net metered parallel generation systems we are required by the 
Wisconsin Public Service Commission to keep a copy of a current, up to date insurance policy. Please see 
below for a reference from the Distributed Generation Interconnection Agreement that needs to be 
signed and submitted to Northwestern Wisconsin Electric Company (NWE).  
 
“Throughout the term of this Agreement, Application shall carry a liability Insurance policy that provided 
protection against claims for damages resulting from (i) bodily injury, including wrongful death; and (ii) 
property damage arising cut of Applicants ownership and/or operation of the DG Facility under this 
agreement. For systems under 20 kw the limits of such policy shall be at least $300,000 per occurrence 
and systems over 20kw require a minimum of $1,000,000 (must add Northwestern Wisconsin Electric 
Company as an additional insured) or prove financial responsibility by another method acceptable, and 
approved in writing, to Public Utility. The failure of the Application or Public Utility to enforce the 
minimum levels of insurance does not relieve the Application from maintaining such levels of insurance 
or relieve Applicant of any liability. Prior to execution of this agreement applicant shall provide Public 
Utility with a certificate of insurance containing a minimum 30-day notice of cancellation.”  
 
Should you decide to become a solar customer with NWE we will need to obtain proof of insurance from 
you. If you or your insurance provider has any questions about this notice you can call Tori in the 

Grantsburg office at 715-463-1964 or email her at victoria@nweco.com .  Lastly, if your insurance 

provider can simply send NWE proof of insurance upon your annual renewal automatically that would 
work best going forward. 
 
I appreciate your attention to this matter, and appreciate your business here with us at Northwestern 
Wisconsin Electric. 
 
 
Thank you again, 
 
Jodi S. 
Billing Supervisor 
Northwestern Wisconsin Electric Company 
 

mailto:victoria@nweco.com

